
Additional

Information

2nd Request to extend injection 
authority 8/31/21



907 Tradewinds Blvd ● Suite B ● Midland, TX ● 79706 

August 28, 2021

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
1220 S. St. Francis  
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

Attn: Ms. Adrienne Sandoval, Director 

Re: Request for Extension of Solaris Water Midstream, LLC Injection Permit-Capt Call SWD #1 
Administrative Order SWD-R-20874 
Located: Unit M, Sec 02, T20S, R28E, NMPM, Eddy County, New Mexico 
Order Date: September 18, 2019 
Injection Formations: Devonian formation; 12,510 feet to 14,310 feet 

Dear Ms. Sandoval: 

Solaris Water Midstream, LLC (“Solaris”) hereby requests approval from the Division for a one (1) year 
extension from the deadline stipulated in Order SWD-R-20874 to commence injection on the Capt Call 
SWD #1 well. 

The well has not yet been drilled for various reasons, including the ongoing Covid-19 situation.   

According to the GIS on the NMOCD website the AOR for the above referenced well has not changed. 

I have enclosed a copy of the approved permit for your convenience.  If you or your staff have any 
questions or require additional information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
whitney.mckee@solariswater.com or 432-203-9020. 

Best regards, 

Whitney McKee 
Solaris Water Midstream, LLC 
Regulatory Specialist 
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